
 

Dear Parents, 

As we were unable to send a newsletter last week, I would like to confirm some details for this final 

week of term (which is very busy!) and take the opportunity to thank you for your continued support 

and understanding during the technical downtime we experienced last week. 

 

Autumn 2023  

Date & Time Event Comment  

 

Y3, Y4 & Y5  

Wednesday 13th December 

2.30pm  

Festive Songs This performance will take place 

in school. Please enter via the 

school office to sign in. Tea and 

coffee will be available to buy 

in the hall with proceeds being 

donated to our PTA. 

Wednesday 13th December  Christmas Lunch  Children may wear their 

Christmas jumpers instead of 

their school jumper/cardigan. 

Please pre-order in the usual 

way via 
https://appetite.hutchisoncaterin

g.co.uk/login.aspx 

The menu is available on the 

website under the 

Parents/School dinners tab and 

has been emailed separately. 

Thursday 14th December  Toy/Party Day  Children should wear something 

Christmassy which is suitable for 

a sport activity ( eg leggings 

and sparkly top/christams 

jumper). Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 are asked to bring non 

electrical toys such as dolls, 

board games, lego etc. 

Key Stage 2 may bring battery 

operated toys such as remote 

https://appetite.hutchisoncatering.co.uk/login.aspx
https://appetite.hutchisoncatering.co.uk/login.aspx


control cars which they could 

take outside weather 

permitting.  

No devices which are linked to 

the internet or have photograph 

access (iPads or mobile phones 

etc) will be allowed in school for 

safeguarding reasons 

 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact the school office with any queries, feedback or 

suggestions. 

Kind regards, 

Wendy Lyon 

Head Teacher 


